COPY.
. Tlopd's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures. 20th September, 1932.

' Dear Sirs,

I pave to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 20th August last, together with freeboard
verification of marking form, Rpt. 12, for the steamer
"PACTIFIC MARU", and I now send you herewlth a new certifiecate,
4n duplicate, bearing the amended Port of Reglstry and
endorsed as desired.

I shall be glad to receive the old certificates
for cancellation in due course.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

NAGASAKI.



